

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Public Safety & Security Military Division

2 Randolph Road Hanscom AFB, Massachusetts 01731-3001 Tel: (339) 202-3900 www.mass.gov/guard

Charles D. Baker Governor

Karyn E. Polito Lieutenant Governor Thomas Turco
Secretary of Public Safety & Security

Major General Gary W. Keefe The Adjutant General

Special Military Reservation Commission

Notice of Meeting and Agenda

Pursuant to Massachusetts General Law, G.L. C. 30a, \S 18 – 25, notice is hereby given of a meeting of the Special Military Reservation Commission. The meeting will take place:

Wednesday, April 10, 2019

2:30PM - 3:00PM

The Natick Readiness Center

149 Speen Street

Natick, MA

The agenda for the meeting is attached hereto.

Timothy A. Mullen

Colonel (ret), State Staff

Massachusetts Military Division

339-202-3900

Dated: April 4, 2019